
28. TRAFFIC MATTERS – SHIRLEY/PAPANUI

Report of a meeting of the Committee on Traffic Matters held on 31 August 1999 is attached.

Recommendation: That the information be received and be forwarded to the City Streets
Unit.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the officer’s recommendation be adopted.


